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04/04/2023  10:32:502023/0732/P OBJ Mr A R Gadd I live in Flat 17 Trentishoe Mansions and the extractor fans will be placed on the roof next to my bedroom and 

living room. There are already extractor fans from MaDonalds, on the roof and attached to my bedroom 

external wall and The German kebab restaurant within a few meters of my flat. The noise from these fans has 

been noticeable  since day one and lead to McDonalds being forced to install sound deadening. To put even 

more fans on the roof would only make the noise more intolerable.  I would like to oppose the siting of the fans 

until the proposer has provided a report on the impact of noise to my and other tenants flat and and a report 

from Camdens environmental noise officer on the existing units and the possible new units.

Many thanks

04/04/2023  12:11:152023/0732/P OBJ Terence Doyle STRONGLY OBJECT:

Thanks for the notice regarding this proposed project. 

I live in flat 18 Trentishoe Mansions directly opposite the flat roof in question. 

When I moved into this flat 10 years ago I had a clear view of the city and, overlooking a light well, silence. 

Then, at some point a few years ago, without my knowledge, extractor fans were installed interfering with the 

view and generating considerable noise. 

At a later date I think, a wall was actually installed which eliminated the view completely.

I am deeply unhappy with the current state of affairs and actually in the process of trying to get the existing 

extractors removed as they seem to have been redundant for some time. 

Would I ever approve additional extractors / noise? The answer is a flat NO! Not under any circumstances. 

Presumably the problem is that the building in question is now being converted to yet another restaurant which 

we don't need in the area. 

Sincerely, Terence Doyle
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